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New Visitor Information Centre Open for Business  
 
Visitor Information services are now available in Smithton. 
 
A visitor information centre is now housed in Circular Head's newest attraction, the Duck 
River Pavilions. It shares the building with the Circular Head Heritage Centre, a theatrette 
and a brand-new café facility. 
 
The Heritage Centre was formerly housed in King Street, Smithton and showcases 
interesting and informative displays depicting the unique history of the region. An operator 
for the café is being sought. 
 
Smithton’s Visitor Information Centre is staffed by experienced and friendly locals with 
extensive local and regional knowledge. They are happy to assist with travel advice on all 
aspects of tourism in Circular Head and other parts of Tasmania, and can make bookings for 
guides, tours, accommodation, festivals and events. 
 
Maps and brochures are available. Souvenirs, gifts, and books are also available for 
purchase. 
 
There will also be a visitor information service at Stanley Cabin and Tourist Park for the 
winter season, while a long-term location for visitor services in Stanley is determined. 
 
 
Circular Head Visitor Information Centre 
Duck River Pavilions 
12 Nelson Street, Smithton, Tasmania 7330 
Phone (03) 6413 5333 
Toll Free (Australia) 1300 138 229 
Email info@stanleyandtarkine.com.au 
Open 9am to 5pm, Monday to Friday. 


